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SLC COUNCIL OFFICE 

t.V.YOIl ~~\~<Ji1l~ ~(!~~~l~r RALPH BECKER 

The Honorable JT Martin 
Salt Lake City Council 
451 South State Street 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

Dear JT, 

OffiCE Of THE MAYOR 

July 19,2010 

I am pleased to recommend, for City Council approval and fomlal appointment, Jolm Naser for 
the position of City Engineer of Salt Lake City Corporation. This position is contingent on City 
Council approval, is an at will position and serves as the City Engineer for the Engineering 
Division of the Department of Community and Economic Development. This is a vital Division 
for the operations of Salt Lake City government. John has proven to be an effective leader in the 
field of engineering and has served as Deputy City Engineer for the last 3 years. 

I am recommending that his salary be set at 110,395.22 per year. This salary represents a pay 
level of 96% of midpoint for the position classification 39. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards, 

4l!~ 
Ralph Becker 
Mayor 
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